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This bill if passed will make our streets, municipal buildings and schools more 

dangerous than they are currently by taking away our ability to defend ourselves and 

others with equal force used against us.  If an abused woman is denied the right to 

carry tools of self defense into a public building or city park she may lose her life at 

the hands of her abuser as she likely would follow the letter of this proposed statute 

and be unarmed when her abuser attacks next.  This would be due to her leaving her 

firearm at home and being attacked while she makes that stop between the public 

places and her home. 

 

Also our 2nd Amendment was put in place to allow citizens no restrictions on arms as 

to be able to keep the government from acting as tyrants. 

 

It is clear that health and safety are a citizens responsibility and not the responsibility 

of government.  

 

This proposed bill is dangerous and tyrannical at best  

 

This bill is yet more proof that our state legislators don't care about the Oregon 

citizens.  


